
 

 

 

Thursday, 24 March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
Assalamu Alaikum - Peace be with you. 
 
Re: Roof Works  
 
I hope and pray that you are well.  
 
We are due to have roof works commencing from Monday 28th March until 17th June 2022. We are working 
with our consultants and contractors to ensure there is no disruption to learning, however there will be 
disruption to parking outside school. There will be limited parking available outside of school premises and so 
we encourage the use of public transport, car sharing and parking away from the school premises and with 
the weather improving, walking to school for those pupils who live near to school.  
 
The disabled bays at the front of the school will be occupied by the site contractors and we will ensure we 
segregate parking for those with accessibility needs and a valid blue badge on the slip road in front of the 
school building, so they still have close access to the school building.  
 
I urge all parents to be considerate and remind you that the safety of our pupils is of paramount importance. 
Please ensure you discuss with your child in advance, the route you will be taking, the drop off and pick up 
points, the correct way to cross the road safely and ensure all parents are following road safety rules and 
parking regulations.  
 
Do not double park alongside the school road. Please remember, staff on duty are there to protect your 
daughters and therefore should not be spoken to in a rude or aggressive manner.   
 
As I have mentioned above, the safety and security of pupils is paramount for us, and we wish to maintain a 
good working relationship with all our parents and so your full cooperation is always valued.  
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about the roof works and consequent parking restrictions outside 
the school premises.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sajid Khaliq 

Principal  


